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ROCK THE T-BLOCK 
 

WINDSOR, ONTARIO – The Rock the T-Block event is scheduled to take place, resulting in the 

closure of Chatham St between Ouellette Ave and Ferry St. As a result the Transway 1A will be on 

detour beginning at 12:00 p.m. on Friday, August 15, 2025 and is expected to last until end of 

day.  

*From 5:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. follow the Ouellette Car Cruise detour.  

 

Transway 1A 

Northbound 
 

Regular route on Ouellette to 

Left on University   

Right on Dougall  

Left on Chatham to  

Regular route  

 

Transway 1A 

Southbound 

 
Regular route  

 

 

Please note: Transit Windsor buses are not allowed to board or drop off passengers at bus stops in 

construction zones. 

Please contact Transit Windsor’s customer service at 519.944.4111, or contact 311, to help with any 

questions. -30- 


